
EVENTS

Wednesday 5th March : GS Coup
de Pouce opening ceremony

Friday 14th March : trip to Lek
Farm for CE1B, CE1C and CE1D
classes

Saturday 15th March : LFIB Night

Thursday 20th March : trip to the
Sea Life Museum for PS and MS
classes 

Friday 21st March : trip to the
National Museum for GS classes /
trip to Lek farm for CE1A and
CE1/CE2 classes / St Patrick's
Day menu.

From 25th to 28th March : 
Asia-Pacific final in Kuala Lumpur
for Ambassadeurs Ambassadrices
en Herbe. 

LFIB Night 
For several years now, the LFIB Night has been a special occasion
for our community to come together in a friendly atmosphere to
celebrate the talents of our students.
On Saturday 15th March, they will be putting on an exceptional
show on a large stage set up in the heart of the school's stadium.
You can also take part in the eco-delegates' “Swap” project. 
Access to this event is free but subject to presentation of a ticket
(1 ticket per participant will be required at the entrance). Book
your tickets now (click here).
We hope to see many of you there to share this 18th edition of
the LFIB Night together!

Poets' Spring Festival
Printemps des Poètes takes place from 14th to 31st March 2025.
The theme of Printemps des poètes 2025 is volcanic poetry. As he
does every year, M. Grolet will be offering activities on this theme
during reception time at the BCD, including artistic productions, a
meeting with a philosophy teacher and writing workshops. An
exhibition is planned for Friday 28th March for those who wish to
take part.
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Ambassadeurs Ambassadrices En Herbe
regional final
A big well done to our 5 finalist pupils in the Ambassadeurs
Ambassadrices En Herbe world educational action on the
theme of ‘La Francophonie, a journey through time and
space.’
They were selected at the Thailand final on 6th February (see
photos on the LFIB website by clicking here). 
They will be representing the LFIB at the regional final in
Kuala Lumpur from 25th to 28th March. We wish them great
success. 

Presentation of the language pathways 
LFIB is organising two information meetings on the language
pathways offered to pupils entering CP or 6ᵉ at the start of
the 2025 school year.
The meeting for Grande Section parents will be held by
videoconference on Tuesday 25th March at 5pm.
As for CM2 parents, their meeting will be held by
videoconference on Wednesday 2nd April at 5.15pm.
Connection links will be sent to parents in the classes of
interest. 

Conseil d’école
The second term Conseil d'école was held on Monday
3rd February. The minutes are available on the LFIB
website (click here). 
The next Conseil d'école will take place on Monday 17th
June at 17:00. You can share your questions with the
parent representatives by writing to
conseil.ecole.parents@lfib.ac.th 

Parent-teacher meetings 
Save the date! 
The second parent-teacher meetings of
the school year are scheduled for 
 - Tuesday 1st and Wednesday 2nd
April at LFIB
 - Thursday 3rd and Friday 4th April
via Google Meet 

We'll be sending out a message shortly
with details, available slots and links to
register. 

St Patrick's Day menu
Ireland will be in the spotlight at the
LFIB school restaurant on Friday 21st
March to celebrate St Patrick's Day  
(click here). 
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